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From: judgewatchers@aol.com
To: mediahub@ssrc.org
Subject: Collaborative Grant Letter of Inquiry
Date:  Sun, 22 Apr 2007 5:59 PM

Attachments:

Attached is the Center for Judicial Accountability's signed Letter of Inquiry for Large Grant Project
for Academic-Advocacy Collaboration in Media & Communication, with contact memo.

Thank you.

Elena Sassower, Director
Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)
Tel: 914-421-1200
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